Communication Channels RACE CONTROL PARTICIPANTS



1. E-MAIL

You can contact Race Control via the following e-mail address during the event:

Rennleitung@24h-Rennen.de

Race Control will use this e-mail address to communicate with the participants as well as to notify penalties and provide information. Please confirm each notication of a penalty with an e-mail reply. The e-mail will be sent to the e-mail address that you have declared at the Race Office.

2. NEWSLETTER / 24H-INFORMATION.DE

Up-to-date information, downloads and documents can always be found on www.24h-information.de. If you have registered for the newsletter, you will receive a newsletter information as soon as new documents are online.

3. VIRTUAL NOTICE BOARD / 24H-INFORMATION.DE

You can find the virtual notice board at www.24h-information.de/24h/. The virtual notice board is also displayed on the video wall in the entrance area of the Race Control Tower. In order to be able to get more specific information on 24h-information.de, a laptop with printer is available there for the participants.

FAQ-SCREEN

You will find the FAQ screen next to the virtual notice board on the video wall in the entrance area of the Race Control Tower.

5. INFO PAGE 7 / RECEIVABLE VIA DVB-C

You can access Info Page 7 with DVB-C on your TV receiver. On this channel you will always find up-to-date informations for participants.

6. TEAM RADIO

For the race days, one representative per team will be equipped with the team radio. During the race times, Race Control can communicate informations via the team radio.